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Comments: To the US Forest Service,

I disagree with your Foothills Landscape Project draft Environmental Assessment because it violates provisions

of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) by not providing the public with site-specific information about

where proposed timber harvesting, burning and herbicide treatments would occur, as well as many other

proposed actions including temporary road construction, trail construction and trail rerouting.

I think you should consider public input and make known your intentions in advance.

 

Bill Cox


